
Cougar Club 2021 

Cougar Club This Month 

We had a smooth start to school, and are grateful to all of our families for following our drop-off and pick-

up procedures for the care and safety of your children. Cougar Club has it’s first waitlist in recent memory, 

and are also grateful to all of our returning families for taking advantage of our priority re-enrollment to 

ensure you have the care you need as a family of WVCA.  

Our newsletters have hot topics, monthly “happenings”, special events, and general details that we want to 

share and partner with you for the best Cougar Club experince possible. Please take a few mintues each 

month to review the newsletter and be informed.  

ProCare is where we will continue to provide accident, injury, and general individual reports regarding 

your student. An additional parent invitation was sent for those who have not made an account yet.  

Volleyball & Flag Football Season 

A very important aspect of Cougar Club is offer our students an authentic elementary school experience.  One of the 

ways we provide that is through attending after school sports games to cheer 

on our peers, and show our school spirit. We try to balance homework, 

interest, and age groups for when, how often, and how long we will 

participate. The following dates are potential days we will attend these games 

this month. Please check ProCare messages and/or the Cougar Club door for 

our location after school on these days.  

Home Volleyball Games: OCT 5, OCT 19, OCT 21 

Flag Football Games: OCT 5, OCT 19, OCT 21 

Extreme Weather Day Schedules 

We are entering that time of year were one day we can see record heat, and the 

next a rainy day. Cougar Club attempts to spend the majority of our day outdoors as 

one of the many mitigating measures to prevent illness amongst our students. On 

days where we have high heat or rain, we will start homework in two groups right 

after snack. Your student will either be in the cafeteria or the Cougar Room.  



Please Keep Toys at Home 

Cougar Club provides every student time outside to play, as well as, more free play time in the afternoon 

after homework club. We have a variety of materials, board games, books, and toys in Cougar Room for 

our students. Please keep home toys at home to prevent students being distracted during the school day in 

their classrooms.  

Home toys are welcome during Full Day camps, but remember our policy that toys are the student’s re-

sponsibility, and Cougar Club does not take responsibility for any lost or damaged toys.  

We Need your Help!  

We are preparing for our first school closure camp NOV 22-24, and need to know 

how many Cougar Club students will be attending.  

Please complete the survey monkey in the email of this month’s newsletter so we 

can be prepared for a great camp!  

Full Day School Year Camps are included in the AM and PM Program Option, 

and open to other Cougar Clubbers for an additional cost of $105 

You must email your intent to attend to 

msmith@wvcapreschool.com if it is not included in your tuition. 

Enrollment is not guaranteed until an email confirmation has 

been provided. Space is limited.  


